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Viechweg, Dennis

From: Nicola.McDonald@met.pnn.police.uk

Sent: 16 July 2014 11:27

To: Environment and Protection; business licence; Legister, Linda; Patel, Yogini; 

louriston@picknmixrecruitment.co.uk

Subject: Masters Review application

Attachments: Victim Statement 2.pdf; Victim MG11 29March14.pdf; TEN for 30 3 14 Rep letter 7 3 

14.doc; TEN Anniversary Party 30 3 14.pdf; Rep withdrawal for 30 3 14.htm; meeting 

request April14.htm; Letter to DPS.doc; Letter email sent to DPS.rtf; Hearing minutes 

from july 30072013.docx; Conversations with Mr Lorainey 4April.htm; Brief reply to 

my letter from lori.txt; 696 - Annirversary Party 30 3 14.doc; Review application 

Masters July14.pdf; Cris crime  report.pdf
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Please find attached the application to review the premises licence for Masters 217 Kenton Road and 17 supporting 
documents  
  
Nicola McDonald 
PC 157QK 
Brent Police Licensing 
Brent Civic Centre 
Engineers Way 
Wembley 
HA9 7FJ 
020 8733 3206 
07824868710 
E-mail nicola.mcdonald@met.police.uk 
twitter:@MPSBrent 
  
  

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the  streets and in your communities to catch offenders , 
prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our capital safer.  

  

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary. 

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are 
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
and delete it from your system.  To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in 
this email without the permission of the sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted 
by law.  Consequently, any email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are 
authorised to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for 
unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents.  The security of this email and any attachments 
cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption of 
content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or opinions expressed in this communication 
are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS).  

  

Find us at: 

Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk  

Twitter: @metpoliceuk 


